
 

February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Food Exam – Half Term Practice 
 
We are giving students the voluntary opportunity to come into school, on Friday 21st February, to 
practise for their food exam. 
 
On this day your child will be required to arrive at 9.30am and go straight to T13 or T12.They will have 
30 minutes setting up time and the practice will run until 1pm. They will then have 30 minutes to 
clean down. The day will finish at 1.30pm.  
 
Students do not need to wear uniform, but clothing should be appropriate to cook in. A school apron 
will be provided. Please note, there will be no canteen facilities available. 
 
To make the most out of this opportunity, students will be advised to have a printed time plan, 
including equipment list, order of work in their own words and all ingredients pre-weighed out. A 
reminder that students are only making two servings of each dish and that the dishes need to 
demonstrate high skills. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please could you tick the consent box in Arbor under the Trip 
section. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Miss Pidgely or Mrs Western. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    
 

Miss Pidgely      Mrs Western  
Email: hpidgely@noadswood.hants.sch.uk  Email: fwestern@noadswood.hants.sch.uk 
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